
In his Meeting with Wasit Governor, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Stresses the Need
to Advance the Economic and Service Situation of the Province

    Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, received on Sunday,

June 14, 2015, Mr. Malik Deraihi, Wasit governor, and the accompanying delegation. During the

meeting, they discussed the security developments in Wasit and how to stand against the

attempts of destabilizing the province. They also discussed the means to advance the economic

and service sector of Wasit province amidst the lack of the investment and operational budget

resources and the financial scarcity in the province, suggesting how to resolve the issues of

the housing sector and to look for opportunities to develop the touristic and industrial sector

in the province. This is in addition to following up the legal approvals to establish the

province’s airport and main roads.


